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Sent: Thursday, 27 October 2022 11:22 am
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Cc: Joy Yang

Subject: FW: Comms staff and OlAs

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

Categories: OlA-related

Tena koe ||

Thank you for your email. We have reviewed our email archives and files. We do not have any record of
communications between our chief executive Ric Cullinane or other executive managers and our
communications staff in the period 1 September 2022 and 19 October 2022 relating to how to deal with
media queries — either specific or general. Our office does not receive many media queries. We did not
communicate with our Minister Meka Whaitiri in relation to media queries during that period either. I, in my
role as communications manager, had one oral conversation with Ric during the week of 16-21 October,
when | advised that Ric was likely to receive an email or phone call from a journalist wanting to write a story
about outdoor access for horse riders. He did not give any further advice, as Ric is already well briefed on
these issues.
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